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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you for your responses to our parent survey. I will analyse 

these over the Christmas holidays and then let you know our 

actions.  

We enjoyed the church visit on Wednesday. Deacon Deb did 

start the recording of it but unfortunately the system crashed 

halfway through. She was very apologetic and hopes that next 

time we will be more successful. It was a lovely service and the children who presented 

did so with enthusiasm. 

Please take time to look at this term’s edition of The Splash – it is an extra special and 

really shows how hard everyone  has worked this half term. 

Have a fabulous Christmas everyone and we will see you all in the new year. 

 
 

School lunch menu starting Tuesday 4th January – Week 1 

 

Year 5 Swimming lessons 

Year 5 swimming lessons will be starting on Monday 10th January. 

Please consent on ParentPay. 

 

After school PE clubs 

The PE after school clubs starting from the 10th of January will be: 

Monday Year 4 gymnastics – no more spaces available  

Tuesday Year 5 netball – spaces still available 

Thursday Year 6 hockey – spaces still available 

Please consent on ParentPay. 

If you have signed your child up to an after-school club they are expected to attend. 

Please let the office know if they will not be attending. 

 

Staffing  

We welcome Lizzie Nisbet as a teacher in Year 3 for two days a week and we 

welcome John Bryan as a TA in Year 5. Starting in January. They will be an excellent 

addition to the school. 

We are very sorry to be saying goodbye and good luck to Gemma Furse who is 

moving on from Poppy class. She will be very much missed by us all. 

 

Cognition Lego league club 

Reminder, for those of you who attend the Lego league after school club on 

Thursdays. The club will run each Thursday 3.20pm-4.50pm. The sessions remaining are 

6th January 13th January and 27th January. There will not be a session on Thursday 

20th January. 
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Year 3 PE days 

Year 3 PE days in the new term will be Tuesdays and Fridays. 

 

Healthy snacks in school 

If your child brings a snack into school for break time, please make sure it is only fruit, 

veg or a healthy cereal bar (with no nuts). 

 

Absences 

If your child is absent from school, please let the office know before 9am. You can 

leave an answerphone message, send an email to juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org 

or telephone the office. Please leave full details of why your child is absent. If you are 

planning an absence in term time, please complete an absence form available from 

the office. 

 

After School Club  

If you would like to book your child into after school club in the new term, please 

contact the school office know on 01288 352731 or juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org 

 

ParentPay debts 

Please clear any debt outstanding on ParentPay for school meals/breakfast club and 

afterschool club before the new term. Thank you 

 

Breakfast club 

If you would like your child to attend our breakfast club, please book via ParentPay. 

 

Year 6 Residential 

The next instalment for the Year 6 residential to Bristol is due on 17th December. 

Please see ParentPay. 

 

Please help us raise money for Poppy class in Co-op 

We’re delighted that ‘POPPY CLASS’ (BUDE PRIMARY ARB), 

has been chosen to benefit from the Co-op Local 

Community Fund and we are appealing for you to support 

us. 

We’re urging our parents/carers to choose us as their 

cause as we’re raising funds to develop our class outdoor 

learning area as is explained on our cause page found at  

www.membership.coop.co.uk/causes/56887 

 

When Co-op members buy selected Co-op branded products and services, 1p from 

every pound spent goes to support local causes like ours. You can join the Co-op for 

£1 and then can select us as the local cause by visiting www.coop.co.uk/membership 
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Diary dates  

Tuesday 4th January  Return to school  

 

Monday 14th – Wednesday 16th February  Parents evening 

 

Friday 18th February Inset Day 

 

21st – 25th February Half term 

 

Monday 28th February   Return to school 

 

Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th July Inset Days 

 

 

 

Notes from the office: 

• Should you be happy for your child to walk home, or leave school 

accompanied, please can you telephone the office so we can amend the 

consent section on their records. 

• Please let the office know if you need to change your contact details. It is 

important we have an up-to-date telephone number. 

• The office is open from 8:30 – 3:30pm. – please leave a message and we will 

get back to you or email juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org   

 

Music lessons 

If you would like to sign up for music lessons, please visit 

http://cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/signup/ 

They offer keyboard, guitar, drums, flute, clarinet, and brass. 

 

Kate Tidball is offering violin lessons please contact 

ktidball@cornwallmusicservicetrust.org if you would like to sign up. 

 

Message from Emma Thomas (Family support adviser- available term time only) 

Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas; I have written my Top Tips to help reduce 

stress over Christmas 

Look forward to seeing you all next year  

Please see the attached.  
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